

Gisburn Road Community Primary School BARNOLDSWICK BB18 5LS

office@gisburnroad.com 01282 812287

gisburnroad.com

Friday 5<sup>th</sup> September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Unfortunately, some of our book order has not yet been sent from the supplier. The Home Reading records will hopefully arrive next week but in the meantime, we will be sending your child's reading book home with a piece of paper to log their reading, this will then be transferred into the reading record when it arrives. Reading at home with your child (for 10 minutes a day) is so beneficial and we thank you for your support. The children are delighted to know that the Home Learning books are also in the delayed order; I'm sure it won't hurt to have a week off with that  $\textcircled{\columnw}$ 

Warm wishes

Mrs Toor

Co-Headteacher







